
Paul Freeman - Rocky Hill 

  
Dear Paul, 

I am writing to voice a very short opinion on the Rocky Hill mine proposed for Gloucester. 

I believe that- 

1. It will have major health impacts. 

2. It is too close to residential areas. 

3. It is on a floodplain associated to the Manning catchment area and therefore impacting on the 

water supply for Taree and environs. 

4. It will be situated on prime agricultural land. 

5. Properties in the area will be devalued. 

6. Limited numbers of jobs will be given to locals and many workers will be “fly in fly out’ as has 

been the case in The Hunter. 

7. Many people will be under stress because of the negative impact this project will have on 

relationships with others in the community. 

8. The company says it will regenerate the land! How do you fill in a great big hole? 

9. This whole area under threat is at the gateway to Gloucester. Many tourists will see this aspect 

as they drive along the road, not a pretty sight! Almost as bad as the hideous green fence at Ward’s 

River Station. 

I am totally opposed to this project as I can see very little good for our community. 

       Yours Sincerely, 

        Brenda Pennicuik 

From:    "Brenda" <pennic@bluemaxx.com.au>
To:    <paul.freeman@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    Monday, 28 October 2013 2:33 PM
Subject:   Rocky Hill
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